
 

Congregation Or Ami and the  
Caring Community Foundation are proud to honor

RABBI PAUL KIPNES
with the 

L’dor Vador Award:
Passing the Torah onto the Next Generation

Rabbi Paul has dedicated himself to helping each generation transmit Torah values onto the next generation. As spiritual leader 

of Congregation Or Ami, he’s warm, approachable, and inspiring. Every day we witness his devotion to Torah learning, successful 

youth engagement, warm communal caring, and meaningful social justice work. He lifts us up and inspires us. Under his  

leadership, Or Ami has received 14 URJ awards for Inclusion, Social Justice, Lifelong Learning, Innovative Worship, Interfaith  

Outreach, and Best Use of Technology. Rabbi Paul has mentored over 45 rabbinic students and Jewish educators. He is an influential  

voice in the Rabbinic community, serving as Vice President of the Central Conference of American Rabbis and co-editor of their New 

Visions of Jewish Community. He also co-authored Jewish Spiritual Parenting, and serves as Dean of Faculty at URJ Camp Newman.

So many of us have experienced uniquely poignant moments when Rabbi Paul has guided us to pass Judaism l’dor vador (from 

generation to generation). These memories last a lifetime and often become one of the most important moments in our lives.

Please help us honor Rabbi Paul Kipnes for his love of Torah, his innovative Jewish teaching, and community engagement. His in-

fluence is profound and his gift of passing down the love of Torah to the next generation is immeasurable. 

There are several ways to honor Rabbi Paul Kipnes for his work and dedication to 
L’dor Vador: Passing the Torah onto the Next Generation

  	 I would like to place a tribute for Rabbi Paul in the Or Ami ONE Tribute Book (go to OrAmi.org/ONE).

  	 I would like to make a donation to Congregation Or Ami in honor of Rabbi Paul’s work. Enclosed is my check for:

        	   $36        $54        $180        $360        $540        $1,000        $1,800        Other $_____________

  	 I would like to see Rabbi Paul receive this award. I will purchase tickets to the Or Ami ONE event on Saturday,  
	 March 7, 2020 at the Skirball Cultural Center in Los Angeles from 7-11pm.

Please go to OrAmi.org/ONE for more information, 
to Place a Tribute, Make a Donation, and Purchase Tickets.

Talmud teaches that a person who teaches Torah  
to another is especially cherished.  


